Restore the Shore is a community-wide effort to promote
three achievable solutions:

1. Near-term, on-beach sand restoration
2. Maintain and enhance the Town's shore protection systems
3. Long-term US Army Corps of Engineers solution

Ogden Dunes is a small town of limited means. We have made
progress with permits for our shore protection systems and
need additional funding to achieve our goals.

PLEASE CONTRIBUTE AS YOU CAN

Your tax-deductible gift to Restore the Shore can either be
dropped off at Town Hall or in the drop box marked “Water
Bills" on the west side of Town Hall. Checks should be made
payable to the Town of Ogden Dunes and reference Restore
the Shore in the memo section.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION AND
SUPPORT OF RESTORE THE SHORE

ogdendunes.in.gov/restoretheshore

We are cowficdent, we cow splve this crigis fogether



http://ogdendunes.in.gov/restoretheshore

